L.A.DAPA
LOS ANGELES DRUG &

ALCOHOLPOLICY
ALLIANCE

ALCOHOL JUSTICE
ASIAN AMERICAN DRUG ABUSE
PROGRAM, INC.

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SERVICES, INC.
BOYLE HEIGHTS STAKEHOLDERS
ASSOCIATION

CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL LOS ANGELES
COALITION TO BAN BILLBOARD
BLIGHT

COPALM

INSTITUTE FOR PUBLIC STRATEGIES
KOREATOWN YOUTH & COMMUNITY
CENTER

MOTHERS OF EAST L.A.

P3 PARTNERSHIP FOR A POSITIVE
POMONA

PASO POR PASO, INC,

PUEBLO Y SALUD, INC.

SAN FERNANDO VALLEY PARTNERSHIP
SAVING LIVES COALITION

SPA-2 COMMUNITIES IN ACTION
SOCIAL MODEL RECOVERY SERVICES
TARZANA TREATMENT CENTERS
UNITED COALITION EAST PREVENTION
PROJECT

THE WALL LAS MEMORIAS PROJECT
WOMEN AGAINST GUN VIOLENCE
WOMEN'S CHRISTIAN TEMPERANCE
UNION

March 7, 2017

Councilmember Jose Huizar
Chair Planning and Land Use
Management Committee

Los Angeles City Council
200 N. Spring Street

Los Angeles, CA 80012

Re: Council file number 17-0117 Alcohol Restricted Use Subdistrict
/ Conditional Use Permits — Support

Dear Chairman Huizar,

We first want to thank Councilmember Huizar and the PLUM committee for their
support of the ordinance banning alcohol ads on city owned and controlled
property. We are happy to report that the Coalition to Ban Alcohol Ads on Public
Property in Los Angeles has now consolidated into the Los Angeles Drug and
Alcohol Policy Alliance (L.A. DAPA).

As concerned community members we are troubled by the overconcentration of
alcohol retail locations in the City of Los Angeles. Currently there is a motion
(Council File 17-0117) instructing the Planning Department, in consultation with
the City Attorney, to prepare a report on the feasibility of establishing a process to
create Alcohol Restricted Use Subdistricts (ARUS), that would serve to restrict
the overconcentration of alcohol retailers in areas of the City where the retail sale
of alcohol is negatively impacting neighborhoods and residents.

ARUS would allow communities and their representatives to identify vulnerable
areas in city council districts where restrictions could be applied on the future
issuances of off-sale or on-sale alcohol licenses. ARUS zones will protect
communities and families while encouraging healthier retail options to open upin
the area.

A 2016 report published by the Substance Abuse Prevention and Control Los
Angeles County Department of Public Health titied, * Alcohol Outlet Density and
Alcohol - Related Consequences,’ concluded the following:

‘[Los Angeles] Communities and cities with higher alcohol outlet density were
more likely to have higher rates of violent crimes, alcohol-related [emergency
department] ED visits, and alcohol-related hospitalizations, even after accounting
for economic hardship.”

The correlation between overconcentration of alcohol retail locations and harms
is unquestionable. We ask that the Planning and Land Use Management
Committee schedule the ARUS motion for a hearing. We also respectfully request
that the committee support passage of the motion.

Mihae Jung, Co-Chair

1024 North Maclay Avenue #M-13 San Fernando, CA 91340 [P] 818.837.2272
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Sharen Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org> Tue, Mar 7, 2017 at 9:19 AM
To: Clerk-PLUM-Committee <clerk. pilumcommittee@lacity.org>

*YROTE TO LA CITY STAFF***
***Please Go zing cheng@lacity.org on ait emails related to PLUM Committee,* ¥
Sharon Dickinson, Legislative Assistant

Planning and Land Use Management Commitiee

City of Los Angeles, Office of the City Clerk
Council and Public Services

Ph. (213) 978-1074

Fax (213) 978-1040
sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

With MyLA311, City of Los Angeles information and services are just a few taps away. Available for download from Google Play and App Store.
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From: Rene Martinez <rene.martinez@twimp.org>
Date: Mon, Mar 6, 2017 at 5:07 PM

Subject: ARUS_PLUM_LTTR_2017

To: Sharon.Dickinson@lacity.org

Best Regards,
Rene Martinez-Rivera,
Community Organizer
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( DATE )

Councilmember Jose Huizar
Chair Ptanning and Land Use
‘Management Committee

Los Angeles City Council

200 N. Spring Street

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council file number 17-0117 Alcohol Restricted Use Subdistrict
/ Conditional Use Permits — Support

Dear Chairman Huizar,

We first want to thank councilmember Huizar and the PLUM committee for their support of the ordinance
banning alcohol ads on city owned and controlled property. We are happy to report that the Cealition to Ban
Aicohol Ads on Public Property in Los Angeles has now consolidated into the Los Angeles Drug and Alcohol
Policy Alliance {L.A. DAPA).

{Talk about your agency, your localion in the city and your alcoho! relsted work — mention that you are a
member of LA DAPA and aiso mention your own coalition if you have one )

As concerned community members we are troubled by the overconcentration of alcohol retail locations in the
City of Los Angeles. Currently there is a motion (Council File 17-0117) instructing the Planning Department, in
consultation with the City Attorney, to prepare a report on the feasibility of establishing a process to create
Alcohol Restricted Use Subdistricts {ARUS), that would serve to restrict the overconcentration of aicohol
retailers in areas of the City where the retail sale of alcohol is negatively impacting neighborhoods and
residents.

ARUS wouid allow communities and their representatives to identify viinerable areas in city council districts
where restrictions could be applied on the future issuances of off-sale or on-sale alcohol licenses. ARUS zones
will protect communities and families while encouraging healthier retail options to open up in the area.

A 2016 report published by the Substance Abuse Prevention and Control Los Angeles County Department of
Public Health titled, ' Alcohol Outlet Density and Alcohol - Related Cansequences,’ concluded the following:

“‘fLos Angeles] Communifies and cities with higher alcohol outlet density were more likely to have higher rates of
violent crimes, alcohol-related femergency department] ED visits, and alcohol-related hospitalizations, even
after accounting for economic hardship.”

The corretation between overconcentration of alcohol retail locations and harms is unguestionable. We ask that
the Planning and Land Use Management Commitiee schedule the ARUS motion for a hearing. We also
respectfully request that the committee support passage of the motion.

Sincerely,




